Selinsgrove Area School District
Selinsgrove Elementary School

f'«iﬁs
Kindergarten Informational Meeting
To be held on

Thursday, February 15, 2024
(Inclement weather date - Tuesday, February 20, 2024)

Selinsgrove Elementary School
6:00 PM in the gym

If you live in the Selinsgrove Area School District and have a child who will be five years old
on or before August 31, 2024, he/she is eligible for kindergarten in the 2024-2025 school year!

Representatives from the Selinsgrove Area School District will be holding an informational
meeting for parents of students who qualify for kindergarten for the 2024-2025 school year.
The subject matter is for adults and, therefore, we ask you not bring children with you to the
meeting.

Some of the items being discussed at the meeting will be:

Explanation of the kindergarten registration packet.

Online registration process which will be available starting on February 16, 2024.
Pennsylvania School Law and School District Policy on Initial Entry into School.
Explanation of what to expect at the actual Kindergarten Screening being held at
Selinsgrove Elementary School.

Information on the full-day kindergarten program and its curriculum.

e Information about necessary immunizations and other information from the school nurse.
e A question and answer period.

Registration Packets will be available at the meeting if you haven'’t received one.
After the meeting, you will have the opportunity to sign up for a screening appt.
Kindergarten Screening dates by appointment only are:

Monday, June 3
Tuesday, June 4
Wednesday, June 5
Thursday, June 6
Appointment times will be 8-11:45 AM and 12:30-3:45 PM

If you require additional information, please contact Teresa Moyer, Guidance Secretary at 570-372-2289

Mr. Damian Gessel, Principal
Miss Michelle Garman, Assistant Principal
Selinsgrove Area Elementary School, 600 N. Broad Street, Selinsgrove, PA 17870
Phone: (570) 372-2285  Fax: (570) 372-2287



